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To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Public Comment on Docket #23-068 
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Dear NH PUC Clerk,  
   
I am writing in support of the NH Saves program in Docket 23-068. I live in Dover.   
   
In the past year, we have tapped into this program to make energy-efficient repairs to 
our old house. We are seeing decreases in utility bills and a warmer home with fewer 
drafts. We are also happy to do our part by using the program to save energy.  
   
I advocate that the PUC not only maintain, but expand this program.   
   
Sincerely,  
   
Charles Rhoades  
 


